ST. CHRISTOPHER PTO MEMBERSHIP

We encourage your participation with the activities and events PTO hosts. By helping support the PTO there is no obligation. We simply appreciate the support and welcome you to attend meetings to find out what is going on at St. Christopher. Please send your \$15.00 per family membership fee in to the office. If paying by check, please make the check payable to St. Christopher PTO. Please indicate your family name and type of payment. Kindly send in to the school office by August 30, 2019.

First meeting: September 9, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.

Meetings are held the second Monday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the school library (no meeting in December). For all parents who attend a meeting your child or children will receive a jeans day pass. All are encouraged to attend and are welcome!

PTO's main fundraiser is the annual **Read-A-Thon** with possible incorporation of a walk-a-thon this year. PTO provides an opportunity for parents and teachers to come together to support our school in various activities. Your past and continued support is appreciated. Here are some highlights of the many activities that PTO has sponsored:

- New playground base and rubber mulch (with the help of GALA, church and Boosters)
- PA system for the school (with the help of GALA funds)
- Reduced costs of transportation for school field trips
- Family Events: Father/Daughter Dance, Mother/Son Event
- Aullwood field trip program
- Victoria Theatre program for 3rd grade
- Teacher wish list items
- Pastries with Parents
- School Directory
- Computer lab technology fund
- Power of the Pen, Science Fair and Geography Bee
- Summer Reading Program
- 2nd Grade First Communion Pizza Party
- 8th Grade Scholarships and Graduation Reception

2019-2020 PTO Officers

President- Lara Moeller Vice President- Beth Davisson

Treasurer- Stephanie Cooper Secretary- Kim Oakes